
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

December 27, 2021  
 

Today's New Mexico Daily COVID-19 Report Delayed 

and  
No COVID-19 Report Tuesday, December 28th, Wednesday, 

December 29th, and Friday December 31st  
 

SANTA FE – The state's daily COVID-19 case count press release will be delayed 
today, Monday, December 27th. Additionally, the report will be generated on an 
abbreviated schedule this week.  
 

In lieu of its normal daily schedule, the report not be posted on Tuesday, 
December 28th, Wednesday, December 29th, nor Friday, December 31st, in 
observance of Winter break.  
 

The report will be available on Thursday, December 30th, and resume its normal 
daily frequency again on Monday, January 3rd, 2022.  
We wish you and your families a safe and peaceful Holiday. 

 

 
### 

NMDOH 
 

Renee Narvaiz, Public Information Officer| Renee.Narvaiz@state.nm.us  
or 

Katy Diffendorfer, Health Equity Communications Manager | Katy.Diffendorfer@state.nm.us  
 

The Department of Health works to promote health and wellness, improve health 
outcomes, and deliver services to all New Mexicans. As New Mexico’s largest state 
agency, DOH offers public health services in all 33 counties and collaborates with 
23 Native American tribes, Pueblos and nations.  
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